The Honorable Charles Wiger
Room 205, Minnesota State Capitol
St. Paul, MN 55155

The Honorable Jennifer Loon
449 State Office Building
St. Paul, MN 55155

Dear Senator Wiger and Representative Loon:

The Minnesota Association of School Administrators (MASA) has supported the
Governor’s E-12 target of approximately $694 million. At this point, MASA supports
the Governors requested conference committee target of $550 million. MASA'’s top
priority continues to be a significant increase in the general education per pupil
funding formula. We stand ready to work with all concerned parties to craft a
suitable budget solution. We are appreciative of Governor Dayton’s strong support
of public education!
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